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The Department of Education & Training and Carrington Primary School does not endorse the products or services of any advertiser in this newsletter. No 

responsibility is accepted for the accuracy of information contained in the advertisements or claims made by them  

Children are supervised only between the hours of 
8.45am and 3.45pm unless attending the Carrington 
Outside School Hours Care Program. Registration 
forms for this program are available from the office. 
Please ensure you update your records at the school 
office and also with OSHC staff.  OSHC Mobile  
0419 889 253  

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 11th October 

every Wednesday and 
Friday!!! in the staff room 
Doors open for service 
8.15. Come and have a 
delicious Breakie with your 

friends! See you there! 
 
Assembly 3pm – School Hall 
 
Monday 16th October

 

School Council Meeting 7pm in staffroom 

Wednesday 18th October 

Rugby Clinics for F-6 students.  

Thursday 19th October 

Issue 7 Scholastic Book Club closes for orders. 

Friday 20th October 

2nd 2024 Foundation Transition Session – Stream 
2.15pm 

 

EVERY STUDENT SHOULD: 
✓ HAVE A REFILLABLE WATER 
 BOTTLE. EVERY DAY 
 

✓  BE WEARING THEIR SCHOOL 
HAT WHEN OUTSIDE, AS WE 
ARE A SUNSMART SCHOOL  

 
 

 
Presented at assembly Wednesday  

11th October 2023 

F1M Isla 

 For making excellent connections 
from texts to herself and text to 

text 

23C Ollie 

 For showing great effort in his 
handwriting. 

45C Pavel 

 For a friendly and hard working 
start to his journey at Carrington 

Primary. 

56M Kyle 

 For working hard to focus on his 
work and not get distracted 

 
 

 

 

Issue No 17           6th October 2023 
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TERM 4 DATES 2023 
Week 4 – 

Monday 23rd – 

Friday 27th 

October  

23rd – Be Fit. Be Well speaker 

9:00am.  

Reece Langdon — Victorian 

Institute of Sport (vis.org.au) 

25th Oct – Rugby Clinics 

 

Week 5 – 

Monday 30th – 

Friday 3rd 

November 

3rd Nov – 2024 Foundation 

Transition - 

Week 6 – 

Monday 6th – 

Friday 10th 

November 

6th Nov – Curriculum Day – no 

students at school 

7th Nov – Melbourne Cup Day 

– Public Holiday – no students 

at school. 

10th Nov – Remembrance Day 

assembly* 

Week 7 – 

Monday 13th – 

Friday 17th Nov 

17th Nov – 2024 Foundation 

Transition - Classroom 

Week 9 – 

Monday 27th – 

Friday 1st 

December 

1st Dec – Foundation 2024 

Teddy Bear Picnic - 12:30pm-

2:00pm. 

Week 10 – 

Monday 4th – 

Friday 8th 

December 

4th – 8th inclusive – F-6 

swimming (TBC) 

6th – Foundation 2024 Parent 

Information Evening 

Week 11 – 

Monday 11th – 

Friday 15th 

December 

11th – 15th Dec – F-6 swimming  

12th Dec – Statewide 6-7 

transition day 

Week 12 – 

Monday 18th – 

Wednesday 20th 

December 

18th Dec – Year 6 Graduation  

4:00-4:45pm 

19th Dec – Year 6 Big Day Out 

19th Dec – Early finish 2:30pm. 

20th Dec – Curriculum Day 

 

  
 

 Luke 45C 

 Noah F1M 

 Riley 56M 

 Karas 45C 

 Ava F1M 

 on their special day. 

 
Words from our Principal on 
the job – Brett Speed 
 
 

Welcome back to Term 4. It has been great 
seeing all of our students return after a much-
needed break. This term presents many 
opportunities for our current and future 
students with transitional sessions, swimming, 
camp, incursions and experiences throughout. 
The school has secured several grants this term 
to support the mental and physical well-being of 
our students. We are looking forward to a 
wonderful final term to the year. 
 
Staffing update: 
We are very fortunate to have secured the 
services of Jess Lim (Speech 
Therapist). She will be working in 
our school every Thursday across 
the school providing strategies, 
supports and resources to our 
students and families. Please 
make her feel welcome when you see her. 
 
Rugby Clinics: 
Mr M has been running Rugby clinics for 
students in Foundation-Year 6 every Wednesday 
for an hour. These clinics are touching on the 
basic skills of rugby and allowing the students to 
engage in small games to showcase their skills. 
In the coming weeks some students in Year 4-6 
will have the opportunity to represent 
Carrington PS at the Rugby Gala Day where we 
will have several teams competing in modified 
games, similar to touch rugby. More information 
will be distributed in the coming weeks. 
 
2024 Foundation Transition: 
Our incoming Foundation students commenced 
their transition into school with an Art session. 
Miss Anna and Mrs Marsden introduced the 
students to our specialist spaces, creating some 
wonderful masterpieces. It was lovely having 
our new students at Carrington and we look 
forward to getting to know them with each and 
every session that we have. Our next session is 
on Friday 20th October focusing on our Digital 
Technologies/STREAM program. 
 
 

mailto:carrington.ps@education.vic.gov.au
https://vis.org.au/athletes/reece-langdon
https://vis.org.au/athletes/reece-langdon
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=0kj%2fk8Kz&id=B702EDC2A6E4778AC2001FF8087F8C56F5E98A34&thid=OIP.0kj_k8KzT7MhMnha1XPQ4wHaE1&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2fwww.freelargeimages.com%2fwp-content%2fuploads%2f2014%2f11%2fHappy_birthday-4.jpg&exph=1200&expw=1840&q=birthdays&simid=608035908423452823&selectedIndex=32


Carrington Primary School. Laura Road Knoxfield 3180 Telephone 9763 9600  

Email carrington.ps@education.vic.gov.au   Website www.carringtonps.vic.edu.au 

2023 Swimming program: 
Earlier this week Mr Walsh sent families 
information about the upcoming swimming 
program. A hard copy notice will be sent home 
to all families to finalise permission, payment 
details etc. Some families have access to CSEF 
(Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund) which can 
be used to support payment. Please contact Sue 
in the office if you have any questions. 
 
Departing CPS or new enrolments: 
If you are departing Carrington PS at the end of 
the year could you please inform the office or 
myself directly. We are currently working 
through 2023 planning processes. Alternatively, 
if you have a child starting school at Carrington 
in 2024, or know of someone that will be and 
are yet to submit your enrolment forms please 
hand them in to the office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 eet Speed 
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